Senate Minutes 4-8

President’s Report

Peebles: shared the results from the online class survey sent out last week. Most students said
that they were more satisfied with online classes presently than they were when they began
here. The student body was somewhat divided on the impact of online classes on their
performance. There was a significant percentage represented in all answer choices. Some
interesting commonalities are present. The first is that students who want online classes as an
option are either part-time or they have outside obligations whereas most full-time students
living on campus wouldn’t use online classes if given the option not to. The survey results will be
sent to the Faculty Association so that they can analyze the results. Anyone wishing to write
legislation in response is open to do so.

Vice President’s Report
Brooks: Next week is the last senate meeting for the year and any legislation is needed by next
tuesday.

Advisor's Report
Shores: Introduced the new advisor, Bellande Bertrand.
Bertrand: introduced himself as the new student life coordinator and SGA advisor.

Election Committee Report

Brooks: It is expected that nominations for executive board positions will be open by this
weekend. Anyone interested in holding an executive position is encouraged to run. More
information will be sent out as soon as updates are made

SAB Report
Austin: There will be an ice cream social at 2:00 in the oval today.

Open Discussion and Announcements

Baird: USAO Drama and Theater arts will be performing tomorrow at 7:30 PM.

Melendez: wants to congratulate everyone who received a Minerva Award.

Alexander: OSGA has applications open to anyone wanting to run for state executive board and
the student advisory board.

Fuston: plans to submit legislation next week for SGA to purchase hammocks.



